
NOTICE OF FINAL SETTLEMENT 

BID NO. S-6-22 

Contract #7456 

 

In compliance with Wyo. Stat. 16-1-116, notice is hereby given that the “Airport Fountain Phase 

II - Terracotta Restoration” project has been completed.  The work was awarded to Mountain 

Masonry, on December 13, 2021.  

The contractor, Mountain Masonry, will be entitled to final payment for the work on October 18, 

2022. Anyone having claims for services, labor or materials furnished to the Contractor for this 

project must file written notice of claims with the City of Cheyenne, Purchasing Office, Room 

309, Municipal Bldg., 2101 O'Neil Avenue, Cheyenne, WY 82001, before October 18, 2022. 

TJ Barttelbort 

Purchasing Manager 

CITY OF CHEYENNE, WY 
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